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Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government  
Kennedy Hill Travel Advisory 

 
 

Thursday, September 5 
 
ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens and Residents of hitacu̓,  

 

Mainroad crews will be performing essential road repairs and resurfacing on BC Highway 4 approximately 
2 kilometers east of Kennedy Hill. Single lane alternating traffic will be in effect 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week from Monday, September 9 to Friday, October 18, 2024, or until completed. 

Please be advised that the roadwork is expected to cause minor delays. It is recommended to add extra 
time to travel plans in the area to compensate for the potential delays. Check www.drivebc.ca for current 
driving conditions. 

Drivers are reminded to slow down and obey all traffic laws, road signs and traffic control personnel. 
Please show respect for the roadside crews doing vital work to maintain our roads. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 

http://www.ufn.ca/
http://www.drivebc.ca/

